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Ms. Shirley J. Johns
Route 1, Box 88 IN RESPONSE REFER
Ellsworth, MI 49729 TO F01A-80-162

Dear Ms. Johns:

This is in response to your undated letter which was received on
March 27, 1980, in which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of
Information Act, several categories of documents pertaining to the Big
Rock Point fluclear Power Facility.

As discussed in your telephone conversation with Ms. Sarah N. Wigginton
of this office on April 8,1980, copies of Amendments 1 through 31 to
License No. DPR-6 and a letter dated January 8,1979, with attachments, '

to Mr. C. R. Bilby from fir. Harold R. Denton are enclosed. A set is
also being forwarded to the Local Public Document Room (LPDR) in Charlevoix,
Michigan.

In the event in the future you are unable to find the documents you are
seeking at the LPDR please telephone Ms. Jona Souder on 301-492-7536.

Sincerely, .

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules & Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated ;
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